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PRESS RELEASE 

15 March 2005 

 
CONSTRUCTION SECTOR BBBEE CHARTER PROCESS IN-PUTS 
The Department of Public Works in the North West is availing ahead of the Construction 
Sector Broad Based Black Economic Empowerment National Indaba to be held as from 
19-21 April 2005, copies of the Construction Sector Broad Based Black Economic 
Empowerment Draft Charter for in-puts by stakeholders in the Construction Sector. 

 

As per resolution of the Provincial Workshop held on 17 February 2005, copies of the 
Draft Transformation Charter to be distributed on a first come first served basis will be 
available at all Regional Offices of the North West Department of Public Works as from 
Monday 21 March 2005. 

 

North West Public Works MEC Mr. Howard Yawa urges all stakeholders involved in the 
construction sector to make in-puts and contribute towards a transformed construction 
industry. 

 

The charter provides a framework for the construction sector to enhance capacity and 
grow whilst addressing Black Economic Empowerment and transformation. It aims 
amongst others to achieve a substantial change in the racial and gender composition of 
ownership, control and management, and in specialised professions in the sector. 

 

Copies of the Draft charter can also be accessed online on the website of the 
Construction Transformation Charter Group at: http://ctcg.co.za 

  

ISSUED BY:  THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS. 

FOR CLARITY & FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele (Director/Chief 
of Staff- Office of the MEC) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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